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He added: “The amount of extramural 

http://ctr.usf.edu/mc/default.htm
http://www.iucr2008.jp/


Administrative changes 
 
Dr. Michael J. Zaworotko, Professor of 
Chemistry, ended a nine-year term as 
Chairman on August 6th.  His was the 
second longest term as Chair, second only to 
Dr. P. Calvin Maybury (Faculty, 1961-87), 
who served as chair 1963-1974.  A surprise 
brunch, organized by Chemistry Staff 
members, was held on his last day of 
service.  The cake, provided by Ms. Lorene 
Hall-Jennings, said it all. 
 
 

 

http://www.usforacle.com/molecular_toys_may_help_society
http://www.cen-online.org/
http://www.tatepublishing.com/bookstore/book.php?w=978-1-60604-142-0
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Barbara B. Martin Endowed Fellowship 

(42-6046) 
Martin Travel Endowment to support travel 
for graduate students to national and 
international meetings (42-6039) 
Owen Chemistry Undergraduate Research 

Fund (42-3030) 
Worrell Memorial Scholarship (42-
1900001) 
Wenzinger Memorial Scholarship (42-
0043005).      
 
We are grateful to anonymous donors for 
their donations to the funds. 
 
Details about awards may be found under 
“Awards” on the departmental Web page. 
 
 

News and feedback 
 
Chair’s Address:   

Dr. Randy Larsen 
Department of Chemistry-CHE 205 
University of South Florida 
4202 East Fowler Avenue 
Tampa, FL 33620-5205 
rlarsen@cas.usf.edu 
 
Web page: 

For additional information on faculty, staff, 
students, awards, fellowships, and programs, 
please look at our Department Home Page:    
http://chemistry.usf.edu 
 
News: 

For past issues you may have missed, please 
see the departmental Web page. 
 
News for us, or comments?    
Please write to:  dmartin@cas.usf.edu 
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